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COUNTY OF RIVERSIDE 
TRANSPORTATION AND 

LAND MANAGEMENT AGENCY 
 

Transportation Department 
 
 
May 28, 2024 
 
To whom this may concern, 
 
The memorandum serves a request from the County of Riverside to remove the document titled 
“Phase I Cultural Resource Assessment” from CEQAnet with regards to the online posting for 
the Markham Street Extension Project Initial Study Mitigated Negative Declaration (SCH #: 
2024051174).  
 
The Phase I Cultural Resource Assessment contains confidential information the County elects to 
be housed internally, and not displayed online or made available for public consumption. The 
entire PDF of the subject report is requested for removal from CEQAnet. 
 
Thank you, 
 
 
 
David Castro 
Associate Transportation Planner 
NPDES Coordinator 
County of Riverside Transportation Department 
3525 14th Street 
Riverside, CA 92501 
951 955 9719 

Hector D. Davila, P.E. 
Deputy for Transportation/Capital 

Projects 
 

Russell Williams 
Deputy for Transportation/Planning and 

Development Dennis Acuna, P. E., T. E. 
Director of Transportation 

 


